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48th Austrian Linguistics Conference (ÖLT), December 17 to 19, 2024 
(planned opening: Tuesday, December 17, 2024, 9 a.m.) 

 
 

1st Circular  
 
We are pleased to inform you that the 48th Austrian Linguistics Conference (ÖLT) will be 
held from 17 to 19 December 2024 in Innsbruck.  
 
The ÖLT is an open forum for researchers in all areas and subfields of linguistics. We invite 
submissions of proposals for workshops and presentations for the general sessions. All 
presentations will have to follow the regular conference format of a 20-minute talk and a 10-
minute discussion period. 
 
Proposals for workshops have to be submitted by May 1, 2024. The submission should 
include the following information:  

• title of the workshop 
• topic of the workshop and short description (max. 400 words)  
• planned number of contributions  
• contact details of the workshop organizer(s)  

Workshop organizers are responsible for organizing the workshops and for reviewing the 
submitted abstracts. We will take care of reserving the necessary rooms.  
 
The second circular (to be sent out in early June in early May 2024) will contain a list of 
planned workshops in order to give a wider audience the opportunity to participate. 
 
Proposals for presentations in the general session will also be possible from the beginning 
of June and will be submitted exclusively online via ConfTool. Detailed information concerning 
the submission of proposals will be provided in the second circular.  
  
Accommodation: Innsbruck is a winter sports resort and is known for its Christmas market. 
Therefore, we recommend that you book your accommodation as soon as possible. 
 
 
We look forward to meeting you in Innsbruck in 2024.  
 
For the organizers 
 

Team SpraWi Innsbruck 
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